
  

 

 

 

June 2021 
                                                                                                       

Important Dates: 
June 4 – PRIDE Day – Dress in 

bright colours 

June 8 – SCC Pizza Fundraiser 

Distribution Day 

June 9 – Gr. 1-2 Fun Track Day 

(students only) 

June 10 – Gr. 3-5 Fun Track Day 

(students only) 

June 11 – PD Day – No school for 

students 

June 16 – Senior Track Fun Day 

(students only) 

June 18 – Celebrate Dorothy Day – 

Wear aprons to school 

June 21 – National Indigenous 

Peoples Day 

June 21 – Last day for Pre-K 

June 23 – Last day for morning 

snack.  

June 23 – Grade 8 Farewell 

(Scheduled times for families) 

June 24 – Grade 8 Outdoor Award 

Ceremony (students only) 

June 29 – Last Day for Students 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

“It isn’t the big pleasures that count the most; it’s making a big deal 
out of the little ones.” 

— Jean Webster, American author, 1876-1916 
 
 
Dear Glen Elm Families, 
 
The homestretch!! It is so hard to believe that June is here! This month is 
going to fly by!! We have several important dates to highlight this month: 
 

PRIDE Day 
 
This Friday, June 4th, our school will be celebrating Pride Day along with all of 
our fellow Regina Public Schools. We would like students to dress in bright 
colours to help celebrate and acknowledge diversity.  
 

SCC Pizza Fundraiser  
 
Hi Glen Elm families, 
 
Our last month of the school year has arrived! Time flies when you are having 
fun! 
 
We wanted to send a HUGE thank you to all our students, families, friends, 
and staff for your hard work and dedication to our Little Caesar Pizza 
fundraiser. As a school we were able to raise $1452.00. What an amazing 
accomplishment! Thank you! 
 
A special thank you to Mrs. Malcolmson for her hard work in helping the SCC 
with this fundraiser. We truly appreciate your help! 
 
Congratulations to Ms. Manning’s class who was our top selling class! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Special congratulations to Grady, our top seller who has won an Indigo Gift 
Card & Pizza Kit! Also, congratulations to Kaiden who was our second top 
seller and has won a pizza kit!! 
 

Pizza purchases will be available for pick-up on Tuesday, June 8th, 
from 11:45 - 4:30 pm. Please come to the front door of the school for 
pick-up and the SCC will help you from there! 
 
Thank you again to each and every one of you who helped to make this 
fundraiser such a success! All money raised truly helps our Glen Elm school 
and students in so many ways. 
 
Have a wonderful June everyone! 
 
~Glen Elm SCC 
 

Track Fun Days 
 
Mrs. Bellegarde has organized several afternoons scheduled in our June 
Calendar for the students in Grades 1 – 8 to have a fun track day. The 
schedule is as follows: 

o Grades 1-2 on Wednesday, June 9th (pm) 
o Grades 3-5 on Thursday, June 10th (pm) 
o Senior Students on Wednesday, June 16th (pm) 

Our SCC has graciously offered to provide a hot dog lunch for our students on 
these days. Lunch will consist of a hot dog, juice box, and a piece of fruit. 
They have also decided to contribute freezies for students so they have an 
extra special treat at the end of their fun day!! A big thank you to our SCC for 
this very generous donation! We would also like to mention that these 
afternoons are for students only. Please be sure to send a water bottle and 
sunscreen so we can make sure students are safe to be outside for the 
afternoon. Thank you! 

 
Grade 8 Farewell 
 
Grade 8 Farewell is going to look a little different this year. On Wednesday, 
June 23rd, from 4:30 – 8:30 pm, we will schedule 10-minute time slots for 
each Grade 8 student participating in the in-person event. The reason for this 
format is to allow each Grade 8 student attending a chance to have members 
of their family join them to celebrate this special day. Students will get a 
chance to walk through and receive their Farewell certificate and take 
photos. 
 
On Thursday, June 24th, we will be hosting an outdoor awards ceremony for 
the Grade 8 students in front of their peers. This portion of the farewell will 
be recorded and posted on both classes google classrooms for viewing, as 
well as the Farewell Slideshow.  
 
A big thank you to our Grade 8 teachers Mr. Cowper and Mr. Schlenker for 
organizing this event for our students! 
 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pre-Kindergarten and Kindergarten Registrations - Urgent 
 
We are currently low on Kindergarten registrations for next year compared to 
what our Kindergarten projection was earlier this year. If you have a Pre-
Kindergarten and/or Kindergarten aged child, please check the website for an 
online registration form, or feel free to pop in the school and pick up a paper 
copy (please wear a mask). Please contact the school if you have questions or 
concerns and we would be delighted to help you! 
 
President’s Choice Children’s Charity 
 
A big thank you to President’s Choice Children’s Charity for the grant we 
received earlier this year to help with our daily nutrition program. PC 
Children’s charity believes in dedicating resources to help educators and 
administrators provide their students good food every day. We are incredibly 
grateful for PC Children’s Charity for helping us feed hungry minds!!  
 
Thank you! 
 
From our staff to you, we would like to thank you for your ongoing support, 
patience, perseverance, and kindness as we battled through an extremely 
difficult year. Bouncing back and forth from in-class learning to remote 
learning throughout the year was not an easy task, yet you supported your 
children through it and in doing so, were able to keep the school year as 
positive as possible for them. I think I can speak for us all (staff and parents) 
when I say that we are all looking forward to a fresh start next school year 
with hopefully everything being more “back to normal” (fingers crossed!!)! 
We hope you have a wonderful month of June!  
 
Sincerely, 

The Glen Elm Staff 

 

 


